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Gautho, Julia

From: Gail Cothes <gailco2@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 8:36 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Bay Avenue Reconfiguration

I appreciate the fact that this intersecƟon/street can be difficult to maneuver but the present configuraƟon I believe has 
made this street even more dangerous. Both cars and pedestrians are confused by all the lines, colors and posts that 
have been set up. At certain Ɵmes of the day it is nearly impossible to navigate all the cars that are backed up passed 
Gayle’s Bakery. I have lived on Sunset Dr for 50 years and now have to plan my coming and going’s according to traffic 
paƩerns. I also need to cut across a bike lane in order to turn on to Center! 
I think a regular red/green stoplight at the four way intersecƟon would be more beneficial than what is being proposed. 
Thank you. 
Sent from my iPhone 


